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Hudson River PCBs Reassessment Project
The U.S. Environmental Protection Agency will hold
two public meetings to present and discuss the
Proposed Plan for the Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment project At this meeting, officials from
the ERA will discuss the alternative which the Agency
is proposing as thf^bfst method, for addressing the

^!H V*^ J-.^X J«J Jl ' Acontaminated^ei|jrneftis of the Upp^r'Hudson River.
This is an^portant and historic momentwthe future
of theSHudson River. Public participation and
commlnt is an impo|̂ |̂̂ ^ f̂ EPA's proce^sand
yo^input is impQ||igî ^ke every efWrtjo
aa^fid.

XSheraton Civ
40 Civic Center Plaza

Fdughkeepsie, NY

Open House
Both of the public meetings will be preceded by an
"Open House" exhibit on EPA's Hudson River PCBs
Reassessment. The Open House will be held at 4:30
PM prior to each public meeting as noted above.
For more information, you can visit our web site at
www.epa.gov/hudson, or you may contact Ann
Rychlenski, at 212/637-3672. Public comment will
be taken at both of these meetings. Additional
meetings at various locations throughout the Hudson
Valley will be held after the holidays, and will be
announced well in advance for your convenience.

10.6563


